AVON PARK AND RECREATION COMMISSION

Commissioners: Barbara Littlefield, Chairwoman
Carl Fischer, Vice -Chairman
Mike Lawler, Stephen McCarthy, Dan Hart

FEBRUARY 7, 2017

Avon Park and Recreation met at 6:30 with members Barbara Littlefield, Carl Fischer, Mike Lawler and Dan Hart present.

Minutes from the January 26th meeting were reviewed and approved with changes.

Gene Mazzella, director of the COA, was unable to attend this evenings meeting. He will be be added to the agenda for the meeting on the 21t.

REPORT FOR TOWN BOOK

The Commission reviewed the report Mike prepared for the town book. Mike will make any needed changes and email a copy to the Commissioner's. Dan motioned to approve the report, with changes. Carl 2nd the motion with all members in favor.

FIELDS/PLAYGROUNDS

Bill Fitzgerald has ordered the ABI machine to be used on the fields. He reported that reconditioning the girl's softball field may not cost as much as expected. Some of the field materials are in good shape. The fence at Noonan field has become loose. In-line Fence will be asked to give us an estimate for the repairs including a quote to add a gate at the first base line. The Commission discussed moving the bleachers to the outfield.

Carl will start the process to get the playgrounds inspected thru Child Scape.

TEEN PROGRAM

Jen will post upcoming Teen activities on Facebook.

Barbara will contact Shana to request that the Selectmen extend Jen's appointment through April. The Summer program director and councilor positions have been posted.

Our next scheduled meeting will be on February 21st.

Respectfully submitted,

Carol Geary, Secretary

Avon Park and Recreation Commission

Carol Heavy